
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 



Souvenirs from Zaporizhzhia and sincere gratitude to charity provider  
John Kachelman, Jr. 

It is not for the first time that John Kachelman Jr. has come to Ukraine. He is the head of Ukraine 
Missions, a mission of Churches of Christ, an American protestant community. John helps coordinate and 
supply relief shipments for Ukraine and other countries.  

“The humanitarian aid allows the people of Ukraine to see our love for them as people and open their 
hearts and minds to listening to the saving Gospel message”, reads the introductory article at 
www.kachelman.con/ukraine/blog/about/. With John’s initiative, the frontline inhabitants constantly 
receive loads of humanitarian aid, namely clothes, medicines and medical equipment. Beginning 
February 2022, the Churches of Christ broadened the scope and started shipping relief items to other 
Regions of Ukraine.  

The Benevolent Foundation “Veterans of Chornobyl” has developed sincere friendly relationship with 
John. Thanks to this work, dozens of medical institutions in Zaporizhzhia and Kherson Regions have 
received modern equipment. 

Humanitarian items shipped to the Benevolent Foundation “Veterans of Chornobyl” in spring 2022 – 
hygiene supplies, orthopedic mattresses and basic household items – have played an important role in 
meeting the needs of internally displaced people and special needs citizens of Zaporizhzhia under the 
patronage of the Foundation. 

Thus, to see someone who’s so involved with what’s going on in Ukraine, the Board of Directors of the 
Foundation “Veterans of Chornobyl” Oleksander Kovalenko, Inna and Eugene Migulia, went to meet with 
John. They couldn’t help but respond to the current visit of their old friend and, finally, have an 
opportunity to visit with him in person. John Kachelman received national souvenirs made by 
Zaporizhzhia craftsmen. He was updated on the work on the Foundation and together they discussed 
opportunities and plans for future partnership.  

Ukraine Missions has worked in Ukraine since 1994, when John came to Ukraine on a mission trip for the 
first time. He worked in Donetsk Region then. Mission trips became yearly and were focused on 
evangelistic efforts in the new independent country of Ukraine that was growing from Russian chains, - 
informs www.kachelman.com/ukraine/blog. 

Soon John realized it was necessary to come to this country twice a year, for he understood the real life 
in Ukraine and developed personal relationship with people here, which made humanitarian work fitting 
and precise. Within almost 30 years of partnership, Ukraine Missions have shipped thousands of 
containers of humanitarian aid for Ukrainians. And the work goes on.  

       Inesa Atamanchuk 
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